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From Kirsty Farrant, National Coordinator PLD 
 
Recommendation: 
 
1. That the report be received. 
 

Professional Development Fund Report 

February 2020 

 
There is not much to report since the last update.  We have now passed the date at 
which the contact with the Ministry becomes active.  Currently we are eagerly awaiting 
the first instalment of funding from the Ministry.  At the time of writing this HX, the 
money has not yet arrived. 
 
We are gradually building our events, and refining how the information is disseminated.  
We are planning to send the first PLD Newsletter to all members, and then they will 
need to subscribe for further updates.  This newsletter contains details about the 
professional conference, wellbeing workshops (run through Worksafe Reps), grants to 
attend subject associations and the PCT conference.  There is information now on the 
PPTA website on the parts of the contract where we have made progress or where 
there are details available. 
 
I anticipate that the next report will be more fulsome – by then the Professional 
Conference and some wellbeing workshops will have occurred so there will be more to 
report on! 


